
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
May 26, 2020 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci, and Kevin 

Robinson; and Clerk Kent Young. 

 

The Liquor Control Board met as warned at 7:45pm and considered approval of the 

following 2020 Liquor Licenses: 

 

An Outside Consumption Permit for Bar 802. 

 

Following review, Greg Marcucci moved to approve the above application.  Larry Bills 

seconded.  All concurred and all present signed to approve it.  The Clerk will process the 

application and forward it to the State for their approval. 

 

COVID 19 Mitigation:  The Clerk stated that the State has granted all establishments 

across the State permission to allow outside consumption of alcohol, regardless of the 

existence of a permit, until the middle of June.  By that time, said establishments without 

the correct permitting will need to obtain outside consumption permits describing the 

areas where it is allowed to occur. 

 

Greg Marcucci moved to adjourn at 7:50pm.  Larry Bills seconded – all concurred and 

the meeting adjourned. 

 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


